
Epsom & Ewell Borough Council – Decisions taken by the Licensing and Planning Policy Committee on Tuesday, 19 January 
2016

This notice was published 20 January 2016.

Decisions will come into force, and may be implemented, on the expiry of 5 working days from the date of this notice unless
called in by the Audit, Crime & Disorder and Scrutiny Committee.

NOTE: The following represents a summary of the decisions taken by the Committee.  It is not intended to represent the formal record of 
the meeting (for which reference should be made to the minutes) but to facilitate the call-in process.

Agenda 
Item No

Topic Decision

1.  Substitutions
Councillor Neil Dallen attended as a nominated substitute for Councillor David Wood.

2.  Appointment of Vice Chairman
In the absence of the Vice-Chairman, Councillor Clive Smitheram was appointed as 
Vice-Chairman.

3.  Declarations of Interest
No declarations of interest were made by Councillors in the item on the Agenda.

4.  Government Consultation on 
Proposed Changes to National 
Planning Policy - The Council's 
Response

The Committee considered the draft response to the Government’s proposed changes 
to national planning policy, and agreed, subject to minor amendments discussed at the 
meeting, for the document to constitute the Council’s formal response to the proposals.

Please refer to the minutes for details of the amendments.


